
 

Great Big School Clean 2022 

March 25th – April 10th 

Your Help Needed Please! 

The children at Charlton-on-Otmoor Primary School 

 have registered to take part and pledged to collect bags 50 of litter  

as part of their Eco-School Green Flag Award application 

 

Where ever you visit or go for a walk during the two weeks 

please help us by litter picking, weigh rubbish collected 

then email approx. kgs, time spent, 

and take a photo if possible (only for display in school and OR) 

 send your info to us at school to the email address below 

Remember: 

Litter pick safely 

Children always accompanied by an adult  

Wear gloves and use a picker if possible 

Use a recyclable bin bag 

 Recycle litter collected correctly 

We look forward to your entries and photos 

kay.pike@charltonono.co.uk 

Happy Litter Picking and Thank You For Your Support! 

More info can be found at www.keepbritaintidy.org 
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